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Dear Louise, 
 
Re: Submission of details pursuant to Condition 3a (archaeological significance) on 
planning permission 6/2021/2125/MAJ -  Hertfordshire Constabulary Stanborough Road 
Welwyn Garden City AL8 6XF 
 
And RE-CONSULTATION dated 3/10/22 
 
ARCHAEOLOGICAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
Thank you for consulting me on the above application for a discharge of condition. 
 
I can confirm that the applicant’s archaeological Written Scheme of Investigation (WSI) meets 
the requirements of this office, and therefore that the programme of archaeological fieldwork 
(trial trench evaluation) may begin, subject to your final approval. 
 
I can advise partial discharge of condition 3 A (i.e. 3 A Parts 1 and 7), sufficient to allow the 
evaluation to go ahead. Please note that, as further phases of archaeological work may be 
necessary, and as a report on the findings will be required, the condition should not be fully 
discharged at this time.  
 
Conditions 3 B) and 3 C) should remain in place. Please also note that if the project results 
warrant publication, this office will also request written confirmation that sufficient funding is in 
place to enable this, prior to advising that the conditions are fully discharged  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information or 
clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Alison Tinniswood 
Senior Historic Environment Advisor, Hertfordshire LEADS 
Environmental Sustainability 
 

Hertfordshire LEADS provides Landscape, Ecology, Archaeology, Design and Sustainability support to 
planning departments in Hertfordshire. 

Ms Louise Sahlke 
Planning 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 

Sustainable Growth 
Executive Director: Patsy Dell 

Postal Point CHN 108 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD  SG13 8DN 
 
Contact Alison Tinniswood 
Tel 01992 555276 
My ref P06/22/2164-1 
Your ref 6/2022/2164/COND 
E-mail: 
historic.environment@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 
Date: 10th October 2022 
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